
 

24th May 2018 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
Aspirations Day 

 
Thank you to all those who helped to make a success of our first Aspirations Day, we plan to 
have our second, ‘Aspiration Day’ on Monday 18th June. This is the chance to celebrate inspiring 
men and developing boys’ aspirations.  We are hoping that dads, uncles, granddads, big 
brothers and any male family friends will get involved.   
 
If you have a career or role that the children will find interesting/inspiring we would very much 
like you to come and speak to our children.  Please indicate below if you or another family 
member would like to take part.   
 
We are also inviting one male relative per child to come into class and participate in an activity 
about inspirational men.  Please indicate below if you are able to attend.   
 
We look forward to seeing many male role models on Aspirations Day. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
Mrs A Crittenden 
Headteacher 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Aspirations Day – 18th June 2018 
 
 
Child’s name:…………………………………………………………Class:………………………………… 

I would like to come and talk to the children on the 18th June 2018 about: 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………

My contact details are:…………………………………………………Time available:………………… 

My name is ………………………………………………………  

I would like to attend on the 18th June at 2pm to participate in an aspirations activity. 

My name is ……………………………………………………… 


